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Message from the Guest Editors

There is an increasing awareness that experiences of
racism and discrimination seriously harm the sense of
belonging as well as the opportunities to enjoy social
mobility and quality of life for many immigrants and
ethnic minority peoples in European societies. Yet, there is
also a persistent unwillingness to talk about the racial
dimension of the kinds of disadvantage and social
exclusion that affect immigrants, their descendants and
other racialized groups disproportionally. Race as concept
has been viable in Anglo-Saxon scholarship, but much less
so in the European context, where it was largely replaced
by the broader and less specific term “ethnicity” in the
a ermath of the Second World War and the painful
unravelling of what barbarism Nazi racialization had led to.
But, as Lentin (2008) has argued, the European silence
about race has allowed European states to declare
themselves officially non-racist, while at the same time
continuing to imply an inherent European superiority in
which Europeanness presupposes whiteness.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Social Sciences is an international open access peer-
reviewed journal publishing the latest research across all
disciplines of the social sciences including anthropology,
criminology, economics, education, geography, history,
law, linguistics, political science, psychology, social policy,
social work, sociology and related areas. The journal is
especially interested in interdisciplinary research, and aims
to facilitate the interaction and communication between
different social scientific disciplines. The journal welcomes
conventional length articles as well as shorter Research
Notes or short articles, as long as they meet the journal’s
standards of quality and originality.
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